
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

Lakewood Drive Construction 

Emergency road construction is taking place on Lakewood Drive between S Railroad Street and 40th 

Street at Holland Creek. Lakewood Drive will be closed to thru traffic between S Railroad Street and 40th 

Street until project completion.  

 


